	

	International Selection Committee


	

	ISC Members – Gerry Graham (Chairman), Alexander Baburin, Herbert Scarry and Anthony Fox.

	

	Statement for the ICU Web Site – August 3rd 2010 


The International Selection Committee announced the following change to Ireland 2010 Olympiad team;
Regrettably, due to unforeseen circumstances, Mark Quinn has had to withdraw from the ICU 2010 Olympiad team.  His place on the team has now been filled by the next person in line according to our WAR rating list, Colm Daly.  The organisers have ratified this change today.
The ISC has also changed the board order of the men’s team which was originally;
Alex Baburin
Sam Collins
Mark Heidenfeld
Alex Lopez
Mark Quinn  (now replaced by Colm Daly)
It will now be
Alex Baburin
Sam Collins
Alex Lopez
Mark Heidenfeld
Colm Daly 
The reason for this change is to maximise the chances of Alex Lopez (current Irish Champion) of gaining an IM norm.
There are also many rumours about the organiser’s problems with accommodation at the Siberian venue for the Olympiad.  For the latest official word on this from the president of FIDE, please see http://interviews.chessdom.com/ilyumzhinov-khanty-mansiysk-olympiad
Regards,
Gerry Graham,
Chairman, ISC

